HealthShare NSW



Mr Gerard Hayes Secretary Health Services Union NSW/ACT/QLD 31 October 2024 HD24/38978

By email: secretary@hsu.asn.au
Andrei Bilic: Andrei.Bilic@hsu.asn.au

Notification of Change to Digital Ordering

Dear Mr Hayes,

I am writing to advise you of HealthShare NSW's proposed change to the following business line:

"Based on feedback received from Northern Sydney Local Health District, the decision has been made to transition from paper-based ordering to digital ordering at Royal North Shore Food Services from November 19th. This change will involve HealthShare Dietary Aide employees only".

Please note that there will be no changes made to rosters, no changes to tasks however the way we undertake the task will change, this includes paper-based ordering will be replaced by taking orders via tablets. There will be no changes to the Employment conditions of our Dietary Aide employees because of this change.

An introductory meeting is arranged for 31 October 2024 at 1130am to announce the introductory digital ordering via iPAD. Please let Mary-Jane Slade, SHRBP (maryjane.slade@health.nsw.gov.au) know if a Union Organiser will attend future meetings.

We have scheduled future staff consultation to discuss the planned changes. We understand the importance of engaging with our staff during this process, and we are committed to consulting with our employees and with the HSU about the impact of these changes.

If you have any questions or concerns, or to arrange for a USCC to be convened, please contact Merina Hadziahmetovic General Manager, Patient Services, SES, NS, Sydney, RNS via email: Merina.Hadziahmetovic@health.nsw.gov.au or 0459 882 175.

Sincerely,

Merina Hadziahmetovic

Hahalall

General Manager, Patient Services, SES, NS & Sydney